
 
 

 

10th October 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Nursery – Year 6 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Junior School Tea Towels 
 

Friends of Hollygirt are delighted to offer Hollygirt tea towels featuring self-portraits of children and staff 

in the Junior School. The children will draw their own pictures in School, making these the perfect 

bespoke Christmas present for family and friends. You may well be in possession of a tea towel from 

your own childhood, and if so, know how valuable these one-of-a-kind items can be. 

 

The tea towels are made from linen and cost £4 each. 

 

If you would like to order a tea towel, please complete the slip 

below and return to school with payment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss G Wilson 

Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Junior School Tea Towels 
 

Child’s name:  Form:  

 

I would like to order  tea towel(s) at a cost of £4 each. 

 

I enclose cash/cheque for a total of £  . 

 

(Please make cheques payable to Friends of Hollygirt School). 

 

Please return to Miss Wilson via your child’s Form Teacher by Friday 19th October 


